
 

 

                            Friday 16 July, 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

COVID-19 restrictions to be extended 

I hope you are well and have survived the first week of juggling learning at home with work 

or other family commitments.  

As confirmed on Wednesday 14 July by our NSW Premier, the stay at home order has been 

extended for Greater Sydney until Friday 30 July.  

This means that all schools located in Greater Sydney will continue to operate with Level 4 

restrictions until further notice. Sadly, all planned school community events have been 

postponed, until further notice. 

For next week, whilst our school will remain open for students and families who need it, 

parents and carers are strongly encouraged to keep their children at home. There will be 

minimal staff supervision at all schools. We will continue to provide one unit of work for 

students, whether they are learning from home or in the classroom. 

 

 A gentle reminder that home learning packs for week 2 are available via our school website 

and Skoolbag App this afternoon. Families who are unable to access technology at home 

are welcome to collect their child’s home learning pack this afternoon from 2:00pm to 

3:00pm.  

For families who require their child to attend school next week, please continue to drop off 

and pick up your child from our Georges River entry gate. All other gates will remain closed 

for this week.  

Please also note that students and staff are not to attend school if unwell, even with mild 

symptoms of COVID-19. Any person with COVID-19 symptoms will be sent home and are 

only able to return to school when they have received a negative test result and are 

symptom-free. 

Lastly, I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support, patience and 

cooperation during this challenging time. Please continue to take care and keep safe. The 

school remains open to support you during learning from home. Please contact your child’s 

teacher, the school office or the principal for all matters regarding your child’s wellness 

during this time. 

I will continue to keep you updated as I receive further advice. 

Kind regards, 

Anastasia Galanos 


